
 We are immensely overjoyed that CODS Journal of Dentistry is presenting its          
volume of 2016.We express our sincere thanks to all the authors who have shared their 
enthusiasm in form of various papers thereby educating and inspiring our readers.

I extend my heartfelt appreciation to all the contributors and esteemed editors who 
have been instrumental in taking this journal to such high heights.

Thank you.
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Director’s Message 

Best regards,
Dr. V.V. Subba Reddy
Director
College of Dental Sciences
Email: directorcods@gmail.com

Greetings,
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